
KENSINGTON	POLICE	PROTECTION	AND	COMMUNITY	SERVICES	DISTRICT	

BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	MEETING	
January	23,	2020	

Proposal	from	the	Kensington	Fire	Protection	District	to	create	a	joint	committee	to	
explore	options	for	housing	the	Fire	and	Police	departments		

BACKGROUND	

At	the	January	9th	meeting	of	the	Kensington	Police	Protection	and	Community	Services	
District	the	president	of	the	Kensington	Fire	Protection	district	delivered	a	letter	to	the	
KPPCSD	inviting	us	to	form	a	joint	committee	to	address	the	future	housing	of	the	Fire	and	
Police	departments.		

RECOMMENDATION	

Discuss	the	idea,	including	how	a	joint	committee	would	work,	scheduling,	goals,	etc.,	and	if	
so	desired	approve	the	creation	of	a	committee.	

ATTACHMENTS	

Letter	from	the	KFPD	re	Joint	Committee.pdf	

SUBMITTED	BY:	Director	Christopher	Deppe
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